
   

215 Rice Street Grand Junction Colorado     81501 
http://sheriff.mesacounty.us/ FB: MesaCountySheriffsOffice Twitter: SheriffMesaColo 
 

Mesa County Sheriff’s Office 

 

Direct Phone: (970) 244-3929 
Cell Phone: (970) 986-0950 

Heather.Benjamin@mesacounty.us 

Sheriff Stan Hilkey 

HEATHER S. BENJAMIN 
Information & Communication 

Manager/PIO 

FRAUD REPORTS MAY BE SUBMITTED AT SUBSTATION 
Public welcome at Long Memorial Family Park cabin 

 
Mesa County, Colo. — The Sheriff’s Office has had a sub-station in the Clifton area for 
several years. But direct services to citizens have always been provided at our front 
counter at 215 Rice Street.  
 
Starting Monday, April 15, the public will be directed to 3117 F Road (the cabin on the 
north side of Long Memorial Park) when submitting a fraud packet on Monday and 
Tuesday only, of each week. The cabin location will be open to the public from 8 a.m. to 
5 p.m. on those days. Fraud packets will be accepted at 215 Rice Street Wednesday 
through Friday, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. All other services administered through our 215 Rice 
Street office will not change. 
 
An administrative staff employee will be manning the cabin location on Wednesday and 
Thursday of each week for general public inquiries, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. The cabin will 
not be open to the public Friday through Sunday at this time. An open house for the 
neighbors, schools and public to find out more about our sub-station at Long Memorial 
Family Park will be held in early May.   
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